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Bryan Heads to Florida and Texas for Meetings With
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, American Airlines
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Governor Albert Bryan will be out of the territory for meetings in Jacksonville, Florida, with the
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers about the dredging permits at three of the territory’s harbors and to
discuss flood mitigation for the guts in Estate La Grange on St. Croix and Savan on St. Thomas,
Gov't House announced Tuesday .

The governor also will travel to Dallas, Texas, for meetings with officials at American Airlinesto
discuss additional airlift to the territory.

According to the release, Mr. Bryan will be accompanied by Virgin Islands Port Authority
Executive Director Carlton Dowe and will return to the Territory on Monday, November 15.

During Mr. Bryan's absence, Lt. Governor Tregenza Roach will be the acting governor.
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